



Litter Stomp is tomorrow - Saturday October 15!

We need volunteers to help us tidy-up the grounds surrounding our neighborhood.

Folks all across Fort Worth will join in the Neighborhood Litter Stomp this Saturday to pick up litter to make a visibly cleaner city. The annual event is hosted by Keep Fort Worth Beautiful.

The BVWNA has registered our neighborhood -- all you have to do is show up! The City will provide trash bags, gloves and event T-Shirts (first come, first serve). Our focus will be the areas along John T White & Randol Mill Road.

Meet up at 8:00am at the monument sign on John T White!

Free T-Shirts (while supplies last)

trash bags and gloves provided

We will be done by 9:30!

This is a great opportunity to meet your neighbors and keep our neighborhood looking beautiful!

Let's celebrate our neighborhood pride!



Dear Neighbors,

We wanted to let you know how much we appreciate the love and support you have shown us since the loss of our

home. The fire was very traumatic and destroyed all of our belongings. But we survived and are now navigating the complexites of paperwork and processes. Knowing that our neighbors are there for us gives us the strength to continue this long and complicated project to rebuild our home.

We look forward to returning to our new home and to the neighborhood as soon as we can. Thank you for being there for us. Your neighbors,

John & Penny Langstrand

BVWNA Annual Meeting & Dinner

Saturday, October 22, 6:00 pm
Texas Golf Center
8940 Creek Run Road, Fort Worth TX 76120

All Residents of Bentley Village-Waterchase are Invited!

Don't miss this important annual event. -- RSVP Today!

We will keep the "business" part short and share with you the latest updates about BVWNA. There will be plenty of time to catch up with your neighbors and meet new neighbors. We are in the process of finalizing the buffet dinner with caterer and will post the menu on our website bvwna.org. If you are a current member (or a 2022 member), your dinner is covered. There will be a nominal cost for non-members and we will post the price with the menu.

There will be a putting contest after dinner! All you have to do is be there. The Texas Golf Center will provide putters and balls. It's lots of fun for golf novices and amateurs! And yes, there is a prize for winner!

We look forward to seeing you!

Ready to serve your neighbors? WE NEED YOU TO SERVE ON THE BOARD! Its good to have a rotation of neighbors serving on the BVWNA board or serving as a committee chair. We need interested people who want to keep our neighborhood peaceful, beautiful, and safe. The great part is all the current Board members have agreed to remain active in supporting BVWNA and new Board members. Email info@bvwna.org to toss your name in for the vote or to volunteer in other capacity before the General Meeting on October 22nd!

Not a Member? Come and Join the Gathering of Neighbors! If you're not a member, this meeting is your chance to see what we're all about, enjoy a good time, and join for 2023! We'd really love to have you there.

Need to Renew? Just click <u>HERE</u> and renew your membership online with BVWNA. Or you can mail a check payable to BVWNA, Post Office Box

122294, Arlington TX 76012-8294. It's only \$100 per year per household ~ that's less than \$10 per month! And it truly benefits the neighborhood.

 $Copyright © 2022 \ Bentley \ Village-Water chase \ Neighborhood \ Association, \ All \ rights \ reserved.$

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

